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The Orchard Partnership are delighted to announce that we are now a registered GP 
training practice, helping to support the learning and development of the GPs in 

Wiltshire.   
  
Our trainee GPs are qualified doctors who already have experience of working in 
NHS hospitals and many in other GP surgeries.   
  

How does this affect patients? 
  
GP trainees will be running their own clinics under the supervision of one of the 
Orchard Partnership GPs and will sometimes sit in on clinics to observe. You will be 

informed by reception if your appointment is with one of our GP trainees. If you 
would prefer not to be seen by a GP trainee, please inform reception.  
  
We recognise the importance of providing a supportive and patient-focused training 

environment for our trainees to help them develop their consultation and clinical 
skills. As such, sometimes the GP trainee may ask their supervising GP to provide 
some guidance during their consultation.   
  

Thank you for helping us to support the next generation of GPs. We wish all our GP 
trainees every success in their training!  
  
 

Healthier 

THE ORCHARD PARTNERSHIP  

TOGETHER 


